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Dear Gosnells Primary School Community,  

I wanted to pass on a sincere thank you to our school community on a 

successful Term 3. We have achieved so much together and should be 

very proud of how far and how quickly we have been able to elevate 

the school as it progresses on its ongoing improvement journey.  

 

I also want to acknowledge the work of our P&C and Board who 

support our school all year round.  
 

 

R U Ok? Day Annual Expo | Thursday 12th September:     

                                                                                         

A courtesy reminder that our annual R U OK? Day Expo and Open 

Classrooms event is this Thursday 12th September. 

Students are welcome to wear YELLOW free dress in recognition of this 

special event. There is no 

cost for this. 

 

A range of activities and 

events have been 

organised for your 

children to enjoy with an 

expo and open 

classrooms opportunity 

for students and parents. 

Parents are welcome to 

join when school 

concludes as normal at 

2.40pm. Open Classrooms 

and the Expo itself is open 

to the school community 

between 2.40pm and 

4pm. All activities are 

FREE. All food and drink 

have a cost. 

 

A reminder of parents in Mrs Tuffin's class (room 16) that your open 

classrooms event will be held in early term 4. 

 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 

 

 

 

11 September 2024 15 

 
 

 

  
 

12 September 
R U OK? Day and Open Classrooms 

 
18 September 
Good Standing  

Maali’s Birthday 
 

20 September 
Final day of Term 

 
 
 

21 September - 6 October 
School Holidays 

 
 
 

7 October 
Kindy Blue and PP to Year 6 

commence Term 4 
 

10 October 
Kindy Yellow Commence Term 4 

 
16 October 

P&C Meeting 5pm 
 

21 October 
Aboriginal Parent Meeting 

 
24 October 

Interschool Athletics Carnival 
 

25 October 
GPS Teacher’s Day 

 
28 October 

Student Leader Nomination Closes 
Grandparents Day Celebrations 

http://www.facebook.com/GosnellsPS
http://www.facebook.com/gpspandcassociation


 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL (continued) 

 

Voluntary Contributions 2024 - Kindergarten to Year 6 - $60 per year per child 
 

Payments can be made in cash at the School Administration office or online via Qkr! 

 

Download the app for free from Apple’s app store for iPhones 

(for iPads download the iPhone app) or from Google Play 

for Android phones and tablets. 

 

After downloading the app and registering, select Gosnells Primary School from ‘Nearby Location’ 

on Qkr or type Gosnells after tapping the magnifying glass in the top right of the home screen on Qkr. 

Latest Upgrade: 

 

Last weekend the final 

touches to our new all 

weather structure was 

completed adding a vital 

new link between the 

school and our 

undercover area. This new 

structure covers our ramp 

and room 22 entries. 

Over the holidays we are 

looking forward to 

installations of new shade 

sails, painting to internal 

areas, brick restoration to our main building and the installation of a new automatic gate to our 

staff carpark.  
 

Well wishes:  

 

Term 3 ends on Friday 20th September with students 

returning for Term 4 on Monday 7th October.  We wish 

all our families a very safe and enjoyable term 3 

break.   

 

A copy of the Term 4 Parent Planner is attached to 

this newsletter and is available all year round via our 

website.  

                                                                       

Best wishes, 

Scott Tapper | Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

On 3rd September, we held a special High Tea for our Year 4-

6 girls and a significant female role model. It surely was a 

memorable event with 132 guests present including: Deputy 

Mayor Serena Williamson, Councillor Diane Lloyd, Councillor 

Emma Zhang, Police Constable Helina Ayo, Staff Officer Ser-

gent Steph Higgins, Smith Family Representative Kirsty Runci-

man, Centre Care Community Officer Marnie Kehoe and 

past Chaplain Grace Munnee. The event aimed to inspire 

our girls to believe they are capable of the goals they set for 

themselves in life. The choir performed two exceptional 

songs, demonstrating harmony and self-confidence. Guests 

listened to empowering speeches from our VIP guests about 

displaying perseverance in the face of challenges. A selec-

tion of delicious food was prepared by staff and activities 

were completed that covered topics such as: Growth mind-

set, positive self talk, goal setting and teamwork.  

Crystal-Lee Dickson | Deputy Principal 

Year 4 - 6 Girls High Tea 



 

 

On the 6 September Gosnells Primary School held our Faction Carnival! A big thank you to every-

one who helped make the day a huge success 

despite the weather fluctuations! 

 

Congratulations to the following winners: 

 

 YEAR 3:  

 Champion Boy: Noah  

 Runner up Boy: Mechak  

 Champion Girl: Hanaan  

 Runner up Girl: Danica  

 

  

 YEAR 4:  

 Champion Boy: Oliver  

 Runner up Boy: Kevin  

 Champion Girl: Yuphakorn  

 Runner up Girl: Mare  

 

  

 YEAR 5:  

 Champion Boy: Klai  

 Runner up Boy: Jaxon  

 Champion Girl: Scarlett  

 Runner up Girl: Elena  

 

  YEAR 6:  

 Champion Boy: Louis  

 Runner up Boy: Malamba  

 Champion Girl: Tiana  

 Runner up Girl: Harper  

 

The Winning Faction: WATER - KAABI 

 

Best Sportsmanship Faction: AIR - MAAR 

 

 

GOSNELLS PRIMARY FACTION CARNIVAL 



 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received an 

Honour Certificate at our Assembly on 5 September 2024 

Neron, Dominic H, Jhy, Gurseerat, Noah, Ryland, Ziyah-Malik, Domonic C, Lisbet, Nicolas, Indi, Lorelei, Ekam, 

Ruby, Vihaan, Yuvraj, Mcwill, Elsie, Zara, Charlotte, Baneen, Eh Hsar Htee Moo, Allyxia, Mason, Samirah, 

Priscilla, Lesieli, Tejasvi, Gracie, Blake 

HONOUR CERTIFICATES 

PRIDE POINT RAFFLE 

Congratulations to the following students 

whose names were drawn in the 

Pride Point Raffle 

at the Assembly on 5 September 2024 

Amber, Enzo, Akeisha 



 

 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 

Platinum Pride Award Certificate on 30th August and 6th September 2024: 
 

Angela, Tyler, Amarty, Brooklyn, Edith, Tejasvi, Aliyah, Hargunvir, Noah, Arlo, Amirah, Eram, Annabel, Rhianna, 

Kajali, Tamular, Tyler, Kevin, Harry 

PLATINUM PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 350 POINTS 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their  

Gold Pride Award Certificate on 30th August and 6th September 2024: 
 

Arush, Harrison, Gracie, Haniyeh, Yousef, Panav, Sirat, Christina, Arman, Joshua, Eiliyah, Charles, Lucy, Zara, 

Gurman, Noah, Ethan, Eraj, Ryland, Tiffany, Scarlett, Emily, Blake, Jai, Shanika, Aura, Anthony, Riri-O-Te-

Moana, Olivia, Aaqilah, Samira, Isabelle, Bernadette, Elyas 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 

Silver Pride Award Certificate on 30th August and 6th September 2024: 
 

Mia, Harrison, Arman, Jharai, Yousef, Edrien, Jay, Cataleya, Paige, Baneen, Grace, Isabel, Faith, Kayne, Hajra, 

Faiza, Tyson, Louis,  Malekie, Naufal, Tiana, Michaela, Armen, Aaron, Skyla, Allyxia, Romeo, Aura, Noah, 

Ishita, Yuphakorn, Alman, Yannis, Ella 

SILVER PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 150 POINTS 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their  

Bronze Pride Award Certificate on 30th August and 6th September 2024: 
 

Yousef, Cataleya, Naomi, Paige, Mary, Elaha, Mackenzie, Jemimah, Jerilin, Zaria, Avneesh, Aya, Bryant, 

Ishanvi, Marley, Ethan, Lisbet, Indi, Talilotu 

BRONZE PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 75 POINTS 

PRIDE CERTIFICATES 

GOLD PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 250 POINTS 

PRIDE MEDALLIONS - 500 POINTS 

Congratulations to the following student who were presented with 

our   

First Pride Medallion of the YEAR on 30th August 2024 
 

Bella! 


